
June 28, 2005

Mr. Eric Joseph Epstein
4100 Hillsdale Road
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17112

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR RECORDS RELATING TO INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE
RULING AND RELATED INFORMATION

Dear Mr. Epstein;

I am responding to your letter of June 16, 2005, requesting records pertaining to the transfer of
decommissioning funds relating to operating license transfers requested by Exelon Corporation
for several nuclear facilities.  

The NRC has received license transfer requests from Exelon Corporation relating to the direct
and indirect transfer of Public Service Enterprise Group’s interests in Hope Creek Generating
Station, Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station, Salem Generating Station, Units 1 and 2,
Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2, Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 1, 2,
and 3, and Three Mile Island Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1.  Any documents available to
the public relating to the license transfer requests may be found in the Agencywide Documents
Access Management System (ADAMS) or on the NRC website.  As to other documents not
found in ADAMS or on the website that may be in the possession of the NRC, please refer to 
Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations, Section 2.390 (10 C.F.R. § 2.390) which specifies
the procedures that must be followed in order to request NRC records.  

Requests for documents generated by other federal agencies or state agencies should be
addressed to those agencies.  Finally, requests for any documents that you believe are covered
under the Confidentiality Agreement executed between you and Exelon Business Services
Company as cited in your letter, should be addressed to that entity.  

Sincerely, 

/RA/
Susan L. Uttal
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc:  George F. Dick


